VIRGINIA WESTERN COMMUNITY COLLEGE

BOARD MEETING #172

The Virginia Western Community College Board met on Thursday, September 15,
1994, at 3:30 p.m. in the President's Conference Room in Fishburn Hall on the North .
Campus of the college.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Mrs. Betty Corvin
Mrs. LaVerne Dillon
Dr. Charles Downs, Executive Secretary
Mrs. Jean Glontz
Mr. Geoffrey Ottaway
Mr. Robert Patterson
Mr. Bill Reid
Mr. Byron Smith

.’

Mr. Stan Lanford
Mr. Jimmy Morris

STAFF PRESENT: Mr. Dwight Blalock, Dean of Financial and
Administrative Services
Dr. Robert Harrell, Dean of Academic Affairs
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